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August 8, 2023 
Letter L-42-23 

Sent by email 
 
Ms. Sarah Walsh 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
FortisBC Energy Inc. 
16705 Fraser Highway 
Surrey, BC  V4N 0E8 
 
 
Re: FortisBC Energy Inc. – Revelstoke November 2023 to October 2024 Annual Contracting Plan 
 
Dear Ms. Walsh: 
 
On June 27, 2023, FortisBC Energy Inc. (FEI) submitted to the British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC), on a 
confidential basis, its Annual Contracting Plan for the Revelstoke area for the period of November 2023 to 
October 2024 (2023/24 ACP).  In its submission, FEI requests BCUC’s acceptance of the Revelstoke 2023/24 ACP.   
 
The objective of the 2023/24 ACP is to provide secure, reliable, and cost-effective supply in order to meet 
customer requirements.  
 
The BCUC has reviewed the FEI filing and accepts the Revelstoke 2023/24 ACP. 
 
A copy of FEI’s non-confidential Executive Summary for the 2023/24 ACP is attached and is available for public 
review.  Exclusive of the non-confidential Executive Summary, the BCUC agrees to hold the contents of the 
Revelstoke 2023/24 ACP confidential. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by: 
 
Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary 
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